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Fox Valley Mall

CENTENNIAL COLLECTION

August 17, 2018

City of Aurora

65 South Water Street
Aurora, IL 60505

e-mail: bp@aurora-il.org

RE: Kelly Miller Circus

195 Fox Valley Center Drive

Fox Valley Mall
Dear City of Aurora Building and Permits:
Let this letter serve as approval for the Kelly Miller Circus to occupy our old Theatre parking lot
area at Fox Valley Mall as of September 18, 2018 to set up and open for shows from
September 19, 2018 and end on September 23, 2018.

Please feel free to call me with any questions regarding this matter at (630) 870-4621
Thank you.

Sincerely,
Peter L Jones

Peter Jones
Leasing Manager
Fox Valley Mall
Office: 630-870-4621

Email: pjonesi@centennialrec.com




